
 

 

Summer 2022 

Nursery Teacher Appointment : One Year, Full Time  
for September 2022 

Dear Applicant, 

Welcome to St George’s School 
 
I am writing to thank you for your interest in the post of ‘Nursery Teacher’ at St George’s School. 
 
We are seeking an excellent teacher of early years children to join our team from September 2022 
on a one year, full time basis. Within this pack we have included background information about the 
person we are looking for, the post itself, and about the school.  
 
This is a very exciting time to be joining St George’s School. In 2021 two local infant and junior 
schools amalgamated to form one primary school with the ambition of providing the highest quality 
of learning and care possible. Formed under the banner of ‘One Heart : One Vision : One School’, 
the whole school community of St George’s are committed to achieving this aim.  
 
During 2017 the school was judged ‘good with outstanding features’ by the local authority, and 
was last formally rated ‘good’ by Ofsted in the 2017-2018 academic year (as the junior school). 
The local authority conducted our first formal review as a whole primary school in 2022, praising 
the team, pupil behaviour and attitudes, quality of learning and our ambition to be even better. 
 
We are keen to appoint a nursery teacher to lead our rising five provision. Located in a new build 
purpose designed building, we are aiming to provide full-day provision for the 2022-2023 year and, 
if successful, to continue this on a long term basis. As a school aspiring to achieving even greater 
quality, the opportunity to appoint a new colleague will play an important role in securing our 
journey ‘from good to great’, and grow our current half day provision to full time. 
 
The successful applicant will be an excellent role model who is able to demonstrate highly 
effective practice in teaching and learning, with an excellent record of supporting the needs of 
young children to enhance their life chances.  We will support the successful applicant to ensure 
all necessary professional development is provided to the highest quality possible, giving them 
scope to lead the professional development of the nursery with creativity and passion. 
 
I believe that this is a wonderful opportunity for a highly successful teacher who wishes to be part 
of something truly exciting in Colchester. I look forward to receiving your completed application 
and invite you to contact us if you would like to discuss any aspect further, or to tour the school. 
 
Yours, Carl Messer (Headteacher)  

 
Contact : team@stgeorgesschool.org  
 
St. George's School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all persons at the school to actively share this 
commitment. All appointments will be subject to an enhanced DBS clearance, employment checks and satisfactory references. All applications must 
be accompanied by a full personal statement exemplifying how the candidate meets the requirements of the post and the personal specification. 
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